
 

The NSW Government announced an amnesty on 
recreational fishing restrictions from ocean 
beaches and headlands in sanctuaries on 12 
March 2013. 
 

• Recreational line fishing ONLY from mainland 
ocean beaches and headlands in sanctuary 
zones under the amnesty 
 

• All other restrictions continue to apply 
 

• The amnesty does not apply to estuaries, 
embayments, or islands 

 
• The amnesty does not apply to:  

o commercial fishing, 
o spearfishing 
o fishing from a boat or vessel 
o collecting 
o lobster or abalone fishing 

 
• Arrawarra Headland special purpose zone: any 

form of  fishing and collecting NOT PERMITTED  
 

• Fisheries NSW bag and size limits still apply  
 

• All other Marine Park and Fisheries regulations 
still apply 

 
• Regulations for dogs and vehicles on beaches 

have not changed and continue to apply 
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Contact the Solitary Islands Marine Park 

Call in to the office: 32 Marina Drive Coffs Harbour Jetty 

Phone: 6691 0600 

Visit: www.marine.nsw.gov.au 
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